
Westminster City Council 

westminster.gov.uk 

Westminster City Council 

64 Victoria Street  

  London SW1V 6QP  

 

 Tel: 0800 3583783 

 housing.enquiries@westminster.gov.uk 

 

 Date: 20 April 2023 

 

Ref: Major Works Y107 

 

 

Dear Resident,   
 
Major Works planned for John Aird Court (Project Y107) – Post-meeting update   

 

We recently held update meetings for residents in relation to the planned major works to 

the estate.  

 

Please find enclosed a full summary of the meeting, including questions and answers given 

during both sessions. 

 

Copies of the slides and the meeting summary are also available to view on our website:   

www.westminster.gov.uk/john-aird-court-refurbishment-works-project-y107/documents   

 

Our contractor, Axis Europe is now working on developing the plans in more detail. The 

next key step will be to agree the window proposal to submit to Westminster’s planning 

department. We will consult with all residents on our proposal before submission.  

 

Contact information: 
 
If you have any queries regarding the planned works that are not covered here, please 
contact me on the details below:   

 

• Call Westminster City Council Housing on 0800 358 3783 (freephone) - ask to 
speak to Vicky Simpson in the Resident Advocacy Team.  

• Email Vicky Simpson at residentadvocates@westminster.gov.uk please quote 
reference ‘Y107’  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Vicky Simpson 

Resident Advocate  

Growth, Planning and Housing 
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